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Railroad Commission of Texas
Ms. Leslie Savage
1701 N. Congress

Austin, TX 78701

RE: Proposed amendments to 16 TAC §5.102, §5.201, §§5.203 - 5.207

Dear Ms. Savage:

The Texas Chapter of the National Association of Royalty Owners (NARO-TX) appreciates the opportunity
to comment on proposed rules in 16 TAC §5 for geologic storage of CO2 and insure that Texas’ UIC Class
VI program is consistent with Federal regulations and protects rights of all stakeholders.

Regarding the proposed rules, 16 TAC §5.102(30) states that:

“(30) [(29)] Good faith claim--A factually supported claim based on a recognized legal theory to a

perpetual property interest [eentinting-possessory-right] in pore space to be used for geologic storage of
carbon dioxide,”

We would like to propose the following change:

“(30) [(29)] Good faith claim--A factually supported claim based on a recognized legal theory to a perpetual

property interest. including all mineral interests. [eentinting-possessoryright] in pore space to be used for
geologic storage of carbon dioxide,”

This proposed change is necessary to recognize rights of mineral owners in underground geologic
formations, including within and near geologic storage facilities.
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Respectfully,

George S. Hillhouse

NARO-TX Board Member

George Hillhouse

george(@sheltonresources.com
(512) 785-9738

This e-mail is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-
2521 and is legally privileged. The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for
use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are
hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error or are not the intended
recipient, please immediately notify us by telephone, collect, at (512) 785-9738, and destroy
the original message.
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